
From: Ross, Holly A CIV USARMY CESAS (US)

To: Somerville, Eric

Cc: Rutlin, William M CIV USARMY CESAS (USA)

Subject: RE: SAS-2018-00554 Twin Pines Intend To Letter (UNCLASSIFIED)

Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 11:19:00 AM

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Eric,

We received a tip that Twin Pines had started work on the project site. The WWALS has aerial imagery posted on

their site of mining equipment staged.

http://www.wwals net/2019/10/06/heavy-equipment-on-tpm-titanium-mining-site-near-okefenokee-swamp-2019-

10-05/#more-50341

The area in the photos is part of the Keystone Tract, which had the delineation verified last year. The consultant

states they are working entirely in uplands and will provide us with a map showing the delineation and this new

constructed work area to demonstrate the work is all in uplands.  I spoke with Cindy shortly after I sent the email

and she has staff on the site now who were out there performing plant surveys who will be surveying the work area

today and expecting to get us the requested map by the end of the week or early next week.

I can give you a call when you are available - I'm in the office until 4-ish today.

Holly

-----Original Message-----

From: Ross, Holly A CIV USARMY CESAS (US) <Holly.A.Ross@usace.army.mil>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 9:56 AM

To: single@greenfuelsenergy.com; Cindy House-Pearson <chpearson@ttlusa.com>

Cc: Rutlin, William M CIV USARMY CESAS (USA) <William.M.Rutlin@usace.army mil>; Christopher Terrell

<cterrell@ttlusa.com>

Subject: SAS-2018-00554 Twin Pines Intend To Letter (UNCLASSIFIED)

Importance: High

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Good Morning Mr. Ingle,

Please see the attached letter concerning the Twin Pines project site.

Holly Ross

REFERRED TO EPA


